
 
 

 
Notice of Public Information Centre # 1  

 

Barton Street and Fifty Road Improvements 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment - Phases 3 and 4 

 

The City will be holding a virtual Public Information Centre to provide interested residents 
and stakeholders with an update on Barton Street and Fifty Road. At this Public 
Information Centre, the City will update you on changes to the cross section and alignment 
of both corridors. These improvements are intended to better serve our community by 
enhancing ways in which you commute such as by car, truck, transit, bike or on foot! This 
study will fulfill the requirements of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) 
process (October 2000, as amended 2007, 2011 & 2015) Phases 3 and 4, with the CN 

Rail crossing portion of Fifty Road, fulfilling requirements of Phases 1 and 2. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Barton Street and Fifty Road Improvements EA 
Virtual Public Information Centre #1 
Virtual meeting on June 17, 2021 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 



 
 

 
 
You are invited to attend a Public Information Centre #1 (PIC #1). This event will 
be held virtually to protect the health and safety of Hamilton residents and our 
staff. Individuals are invited to participate online or by phone.  
 
The PIC will offer an opportunity to comment on the study evaluation process and 
updated proposed improvements on both roadways. 
 
How to Participate 

 
Review PIC #1 Materials  

 
Join the Virtual PIC #1 Meeting 

Visit the project website to view the 
information display panels from June 17 
to July 8, 2021.  
 
Following the live event, a video 
recording of the presentation will also be 
posted. Materials are available 24 hours 
a day, 7 days a week.  
 
The project website is: 
 engage.hamilton.ca/bartonfiftyea 
 

There will be a live Public Information Centre event 
held on June 17, 2021 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 
p.m.  
The Project Team will provide an overview 
presentation and answer your questions. 
 
The event will be held using the Webex Event 
program where individuals can participate online or 
by phone. 
 
Pre-registration is required and can be done at 
the below website: 
engage.hamilton.ca/bartonfiftyea 
 

 
If you have any accessibility requirements in order to be able to review the PIC 
materials and comment on the Barton-Fifty Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment, please contact the staff below as soon as possible. If you have any 
questions or comments about the study or would like to be added to the project mailing 
list, please contact staff listed below. 
 

Margaret Fazio, B. Sc., EP, MCIP, RPP 
 
Senior Project Manager, Infrastructure Planning 
City of Hamilton 
E-mail: iplanning@hamilton.ca 
Tel: 905-546-2424 Ext. 2218  
 

Jeff Suggett, M. Sc. 

Senior Manager, Integrated Mobility Solutions 
Wood 
E-mail: jeff.suggett@woodplc.com 
Mobile: 905-380-3601 
www.woodplc.com 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will 
become part of the public record. 
 
This Notice was published in the Stoney Creek News and in the Hamilton 
Spectator on:  June 3 and 10, 2021 
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